
GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

KHADY A BHAWAN
BLOCK-A,4th FLOOR

IIA, MIRZA GALIB STREET
KOLKA TA-7000S7

No :2350-E/PWD-II053/112024-ROADS WING-Dept. of PWD Date: 10.06.2024

From: The Deputy Secretary (Pj.Public Works Department, West Bengal.

vfo: Officer on Special Duty (Administration) & Ex-officio Joint Secretary,
Netaji Subhas Administrative Training Institute, Govt. of West Bengal,
FC Block, Salt Lake City, Kolkata-700I06.

Subject:Tentative budget for Induction Training Programme for Junior Engineer
(Electrical)

Sir,
In inviting the reference to your letter No.I/514556/2024 dated 13.05.2024 on the

above noted subject I am directed to inform you that the Department has approved the

tentative budget for Induction Training Programme for JE(EI).

I am also directed to request you to take necessary action to conduct the above said

training programme as your proposed dates.

Deputy Secretary (P)
Public Works Department


